
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Notice of Availability Initial Study with Proposed Negative 

Declaration/Environmental Assessment for the Interstate 605/Valley 
Boulevard Interchange Improvement Project  

and  
Opportunity for a Public Hearing 

 

WHAT IS BEING 
PLANNED? 
 

The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans), in cooperation with 
the Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority (LA Metro), 
San Gabriel Valley Council of Governments (SGVCOG) , Gateway Cities 
Council of Governments (GCCOG), Los Angeles County Department of 
Public Works (LACDPW), and City of Industry, has completed the Initial 
Study with Proposed Negative Declaration/Environmental Assessment 
(IS/EA) for the Interstate 605 (I-605)/Valley Boulevard Interchange 
Improvement Project (project). The proposed project is located 
approximately two miles north of State Route 60 (SR-60) and 0.8 of a mile 
south of Interstate 10 (I-10) within portions of the City of Industry and 
unincorporated Los Angeles County. The project would improve mobility 
and relieve congestion, capacity constraints, and other related deficiencies 
on Interstate 605 (I-605) at the Valley Boulevard interchange. 

WHY THIS NOTICE? 
 

Caltrans has studied the effects that the proposed project may have on the 
environment and community. Our studies show it will not significantly affect 
the quality of the environment. The results of these studies are contained 
in the IS/EA. The purpose of this notice is to inform the public of its 
completion and availability to any interested individual, and to provide the 
public an opportunity to comment on the project.  

WHAT’S 
AVAILABLE? 

The Initial Study with Proposed Negative Declaration and Environmental 
Assessment is available for review online at: 
http://media.metro.net/2020/I-605-Valley-Blvd-ISEA-Master-signed-
May2020.pdf 

WHERE DO YOU 
COME IN? 
 

Have the potential impacts been addressed? Do you have information that 
should be included? If you wish to make a comment on the IS/EA, you may 
submit your written comments until July 15, 2020. Comments can be 
submitted electronically via the comment box at the following link:  
metro.net/605hotspots 
 
If submitting comments in writing, please send your comments to: 
 

Jason Roach, Senior Environmental Planner 
Caltrans District 7, Division of Environmental Planning 
100 South Main Street, MS-16A 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
Attn: I-605/Valley Boulevard Interchange Improvements  

 
For additional information, or would like to request a public hearing on this 
project, please contact Jason Roach at (213) 266-3805. 

Thank you for your interest in this transportation project. 
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